
NEW HAMPSHIRE  
STATE BUILDING CODE REVIEW BOARD 

Office: 110 Smokey Bear Blvd, Concord, NH 03301 
Mailing: 33 Hazen Drive, Concord, NH  03305 

(603) 223-4315  Email: Bldgcodebrd@dos.nh.gov 
 

NOTICE OF IN-PERSON  

REGULAR MEETING 

DATE:  Friday, September 8, 2023 

TIME:    10:00am – 12:00pm 

Second floor, Conference room 

33 Hazen Drive 

Concord, NH 03305 

 

NOTICE OF IN-PERSON  

PUBLIC HEARING 

DATE:  Friday, September 8, 2023 

TIME:    10:00am – 12:00pm 

Second floor, Conference room 

33 Hazen Drive 

Concord, NH 03305 

Amendments to the 2018 International Energy Conservation Code: EN-18-09-23 and 

EN-18-10-23 

Amendment to the International Plumbing Code: PL-21-14-23 

Amendments to the International Residential Code: RE-21-18-23 (continued), RE-21-

28-23, RE-21-29-23, RE-21-30-23  
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